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Our special guest appearance at the Swiss Croquet Association 
The Swiss Croquet Association has invited our club to attend, as special guests, the 
16th Swiss Golf Croquet Championship to be held on the 9th/10th July in Geneva. We 
will be departing from HB Zurich on the 9th July at 8am and returning around 9pm on 
Sunday the 10th July. All costs associated with attending the tournament will be 
carried by the player attending. All players intending to attend must confirm their 
intension in writing by the 30th June 2011 (croquet@croquet-club.zurich.ch). All 
players that confirm their attendance will receive all the information on travel, 
accommodation, etc. It is an opportunity to cement our club in the Swiss and 
European Championships agenda.  
 

Interested in improving your game? 
As of the beginning of June 2011 we have introduced training sessions held after 
the Sunday’s game. Neil and Arthur are conducting these training sessions lasting at 
least an hour with the focus on technique and variety in croquet shots. Attendance is 
voluntary and all you need to bring along is your mallet, ball and jolly good portion of 
humour.  
 
On Thursday 23rd of June and Tuesdays from the 28th June till 26th July 2011 
Neil and Arthur will be conducting training sessions lasting at least an hour with the 
focus being on technique and variety in croquet shots. The sessions will be held at 
Arter-Anlage starting at 7pm (weather permitting). We hope to greet you soon at one 
of these sessions.    
 

Is variety on Sunday afternoon an issue?  
Many players have expressed the wish for extra activities during the game of 
croquet on Sunday afternoons. The wishes range from BBQ, swimming, etc. Please 
forward your views to us at croquet@croquet-club.zurich.ch.  A further issue is the 
organisation of Sunday’s game. Many of you receive an sms or an email that the 
game will be held. Please do confirm your attendance or absence!  
 
 We wish you an excellent summer enjoying the game of croquet and please do    
 forward this email to all your friends! 
 

  
 
Arthur (Dead Meat), president 
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